
Come along to our
Year 6 Open Evening
Thursday 18 September  
5-7pm

dixonsua.com



We are looking forward to welcoming a new 
cohort of Year 7s into our school in 2026.
We know how important choosing a secondary school is for you and 
your child.

We think Dixons Unity Academy is an exceptional place to learn, and 
we want to be your first choice of secondary school. Our mission 
is to ensure that all students can succeed at university, or a real 
life alternative, and contribute positively ton our community and the 
wider world. 

As part of Dixons Academies Trust, a high performing trust 
nationally, we know what it takes to deliver exceptional outcomes for 
our students.

We would love to meet you and talk to you more about our school 
and what we’ve been working on, including our community initiatives 
and our exciting plans for the future. 

Please join us for our open event on:
Thursday 18 September, 5-7pm

Dixons Unity Academy, Whingate Road, Leeds, LS12 3DS
0113 5125 530 | dixonsua.com |   @dixonsunity


